
HCV WAITING LISTS TO REOPEN 

 

 

The Tioga/Bradford County Housing Authority is reopening the 

waiting list for its Housing Choice Voucher rental assistance 

program (commonly referred to as Section 8).  

 

Applications will be accepted beginning at 12:00pm (noon) on 

June 2, 2025.  

 

Applicants already on waiting lists for other housing programs 

must apply separately for this program, and that such 

applicants will not lose their place on other waiting lists when 

they apply for Section 8. Visit the Authority’s website for 

additional information at www.tbhra.org.  

 

 

 

http://www.tbhra.org/

